

PTA Meeting minutes – 29th April 24 8pm The Poachers

Attendees

Nicola Jakubowski

Laura Hogben

Ric Cotton

Paul Beardmore

Teleri Cousins

Fran McEnroe

Emma Bagshaw

Apologies

Melanie Walker and the teaching staff

Nia Lock

Kate Aaron

Sarah Salthouse

Lydia Davies

1. Forest school shed.

Quotes still being collected. Three more companies awaiting info and quotes.

2. Class reps meeting.

No PTA action required.

3. Stage curtain.

£300 donation from Macclesfield Roundtable.

3 quotes obtained, further info required from Elbee designs – other stage curtain explored with Mrs Hyde and state of track. Appt to be made by Fran.

Curtain needs to be ordered ASAP, in time for end of term.

Bubblitex quote needs breaking down -NJ contact.

4. Committee positions.

3 main committee members will be stepping down at the next AGM (Sept/Oct), email to go out to school community with info about the PTA and roles, all roles can be job shared.

5. Upcoming events.

17th May – reception cake sale and 200 club draw

17th June – New family meeting – NJ to give a talk and uniform exchange will be available (Reception parents to be contacted to ask for any uniform returns)

19th June/10th July – Sports Day – 200 club draw – family festival after sports day or on a Saturday. Laidback easy to run event, new families welcome, weather dependent.

Would work better on a Friday as more people would stay after school – sports day set in stone?

5th July – Talent shows – teas and coffees

School disco – Granellis booked, check on DJ availability...

6. Next PTA meeting 7th June TBC

AGM meeting around 20th September

7. AOB

Leavers hoodie invoice – to be passed to RC

Pre-loaded banking card for event purchases – RC to investigate

Air con – extra expense due to wiring – current funds are allocated to a number of big projects so no spare money available, open to raising additional funds.